As a long-standing participant of both of these healing fairs, | submit a resounding opposition to any actions caused by this
erroneous bill to halt the healing energies of all venders. Their intuitive, loving, and genuine caring practices have helped countless
persons, including myself, on the road to personal health and healing in emotional, psychological, and physical disorders. Do not
halt their healing energies from becoming a part of the healing of humanity! Please help raise the consciousness of humanity by
allowing their work to be offered to those who seek it, and to thrive in a world where it is truly needed. Their work is not a practice of
discrimination, but rather a spiritual practice of offering balance and harmony. Blessed Be1



